
From: Josh Corringham [mailto:Josh@madpow.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 8:19 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: My opposition to Northern Pass 
 
Josh Corringham 
19 Beacon Circle 
Dover, NH 03820 
 
October 17, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
The Northern Pass project puts the interest of profits - most of which will not benefit us here in 
the Granite State - over the will of the people of New Hampshire to protect the pristine landscape 
is the lifeblood of our tourism industry in our livelihoods. 
 
 In an era where sustainable energy options like wind and solar show more promise for creating a 
brighter future for our children while also creating jobs in profits for green sustainable business 
owners, this project makes no sense. 
 
As a lifelong New Hampshire resident, a father of two children, a  husband of a small business 
owner,  A skier and I lover of the outdoors,  that you hear my voice and join me in opposition of 
the Northern Pass. 
 
 
Please don't put profits before the will of the people, Josh Corringham and Family 
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